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It’s been a successful year for Gwenfro School particularly with the move over to the new school and our positive inspection. Staff have worked tirelessly throughout the year to provide the best possible opportunities for your children, and I am sure you will join me in thanking them for their hard work and dedication. 

It really has been a new beginning for Gwenfro especially moving across to our new school. The opportunities your children are provided with are second to none and we will continue to work hard next year to keep moving the school forward.

We appreciate your feedback, whatever that may be and the door is always open for you to come in and have a chat with myself or another member of staff.

Attendance 
Whole school attendance for this year is at 93.2% This is below our target of 94%.

Unfortunately, we seem to have a core group of families with continued poor attendance and punctuality.
The Attendance Officer will continue to monitor this and unfortunately may have to pursue some on-going issues.
Snacks
Please ensure that any outstanding snack money is paid off by Friday.
We will provide free milk for those who still have payments to make.
Outdoor Equipment
A big thank you to the HSA for purchasing our new outdoor equipment for use at lunch times. It has made a huge difference to the children, giving them a range of activities to enjoy.
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Parking

There are still some parents who are parking on the school premises. Parents are not permitted to park on the school site- this is a health and safety issue and we would appreciate your cooperation. Thank you to those parents who do comply with this request.
Dates for your diary

Training Days- Fri 1st Sept
                       -Mon 4th Sept

Children back to school- Tues 5th Sept

You will be provided with a full diary of events for the year when we come back to school in September.

Sorry you’re Leaving!

Miss Tudor began her maternity leave last week. I am sure you will all join us in 
wishing her well as she awaits the arrival of her baby girl.
Congratulations!
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Congratulations to Mrs King- she had a beautiful baby boy called Harrison Thomas weighing 8lb 12oz. Mother and baby are doing well!!

Staffing
There have been a few staff changes over recent weeks:

· We have a new Site Manager- Mr John Roberts who started with us at the end of June.

· Mrs Sarah Lawlor and Mrs Joe Perera will join the team in Dosbarth Penrhyn for the next academic year.

I am sure you will join us in congratulating them on their appointments and make them very welcome.

· Miss Hannah Barratt is also back from maternity leave. She will be joining the Early Years team in Uned Enfys.

· Holly Griffiths will be leaving Dosbarth Penrhyn at the end of term to pursue a career in nursing.
· Miss Brunskill, Yvonne Burn, Gillian Griffiths will finish with us tomorrow.
We would like to say a huge thank you for all their hard work during their time with us at Gwenfro. We wish them all the success as they move on to pastures new!!

We all hope you have a fantastic summer break and look forward to seeing everyone in September.

Children are back in school Tuesday 5th September-

Mwynhewch yr haf!!

� INCLUDEPICTURE "http://rottngrapes.com/wp-content/uploads/2017/02/connect-4-game.jpg" \* MERGEFORMATINET ���





� INCLUDEPICTURE "http://awesomwallpaper.com/img2/DD13576B9D440764/baby-boy-baby-shower.png" \* MERGEFORMATINET ���





 � INCLUDEPICTURE "http://wallpaper-gallery.net/images/sun/sun-19.jpg" \* MERGEFORMATINET ���








